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MAY 8, 2024 – CITY COUNCIL STUDY SESSION MEETING 
 
 

CALL TO ORDER   Mayor Tragarz called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
 
ROLL CALL     
    
PRESENT: COUNCILMEMBERS:  M/Tragarz, MPT/Freedman, C/Cajulis, C/Ching, C/Wu 
ABSENT: COUNCILMEMBERS:  None 
 
Also present: City Manager Weiner; City Attorney Leibold; Community Development Director 
Vasquez, Community Services Director Barcelo, Deputy Community Services Director Bumia; 
Administrative Services Director Carlson; City Engineer Gilbertson; Lieutenant Dail; Planning 
and Code Enforcement Manager Guerra; Finance Manager Meza, Finance Analyst Rashad; 
Public Information Office Maio; Senior Management Analyst Markel; Management Analyst 
Munoz and City Clerk De Dios. 
 
 
DISCUSSION ITEM: 

• Public Safety/Campus Safety (Mt. SAC) 

ASD/Carlson provided information regarding the contract between the Los Angeles 
County Sheriff Department (LASD) and City of Walnut. 
 
LT/Dail provided information and statistics regarding calls for service within the Mt. 
SAC reporting district as well as the memorandum of understanding between Mt. SAC 
and LASD. 

 
Shannon Carter, Mt. SAC associate vice president, provided information regarding their 
public safety department and where they’re at with their Peace Officer Standards and 
Training (POST) certification process. 

 
Discussion took place amongst Council, staff, and Mt. SAC regarding the Mt. SAC 
public safety department, their Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) certification 
process, the memorandum of understanding between Mt. SAC and LASD, and the 
Contract Cities liability trust fund.  
 
CM/Weiner stated that staff will work with Mt. SAC and report back to Council. 
 
 

ORAL COMMUNICATIONS: 
 
William Harrison stated that the other school districts in the city should participate in the 
discussion as well and that the city should sever ties with Mt. SAC. 
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Vijay Vakil expressed interest in the quantification of costs for LASD services at Mt. SAC. 
There being no further input, it was unanimously moved by Council to close oral 
communications.  Motion carried. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT:    There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:51 p.m. 
 
 
PASSED AND APPROVED on the 12th day of June 2024. 
 

   
 
       __________________________________ 
       Nancy Tragarz, Mayor 
 
ATTEST: 
 
___________________________________ 
Teresa De Dios, City Clerk 
 
 
 


